From: COULSON, Helen < Helen.COULSON@fwc.gov.au >

Sent: Friday, 28 February 2020 2:48 PM **To:** Bruce Ellen bellen@lvexpress.com.au

Cc: AMOD < AMOD@fwc.gov.au >; Chambers - Hatcher VP < Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au >

Subject: RE: Fair Work Decision (2019) FWCFB 7603 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Dear Mr Ellen,

Vice President Hatcher has approved an extension of time for the CPA to file its submissions **only** in respect of the provisional views expressed within the decision [2019] FWCFB 7603 to **5.00 pm 20** March 2020.

Kind regards,

١

Modern Awards, Economics and Research Section

Fair Work Commission amod@fwc.gov.au

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 www.fwc.gov.au

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country and pay our respects to their Elders past present and emerging.

